PPCA General Meeting January 12th, 2004

     President, Karl Gloeckner, opened the meeting at 7:00pm.  

     No police report was available.  (When the police are busy answering calls they cannot make the general meeting to give a report.)

     The guest speaker was Maurice Tobin from the city’s water department.  The topic was the water tower and station located in our park.  The old one has not been used in years and is being replaced with a new one and an updated station.  Also many improvements will be made to the park.  The improve-ments may include new sidewalks all around the park, new fencing and more landscaping.  The new tower will be smaller in height with a broader base.  The station will get a “face lift” as well as new equipment installed inside.

     Next on the agenda was the Treasurer’s report given by Susan Gloeckner.  She reported a Recycle Award given to PPCA of $3318.00 for our participation in the City’s Recycle Corps.  Monies and toys raised for the Toys for Tykes was $1114.69 for the children at BGMC.  After the membership had a moment to look over the report Jan Meister made a motion to approve with Ray Dettmann’s second.  Passed unopposed.

     The minutes from November were handed out to all the members and time was given for the reading of the minutes.  Kathleen made a motion to approve the minutes with Judy Nelson’s second.  Passed unopposed.

     Jan Meister gave a report on the recycle corps to the membership.  PPCA can be very proud!  We took first place this year!  A great deal of hard work really paid off for PPCA.  

     Next Susan Gloeckner gave an update on our annual Toys for Tykes drive.  BMW donated $500 and The Sail Club donated $560, thank you!!  The balance came from people attending the Antique Car Show at the booth that we had set up there on Dec. 6th.  (The Sail Club is a wonderful fishing club; Karl and Susan Gloeckner are members.  The club is proud to help others in need and they are a great group of people.)

     Susan next gave an update on median maintenance.  We were given an extension to Jan. 30th for de-weeding and general cleanup.  Karl has been and continues to be the one and only doing this difficult job.  Thank You Karl!  Susan made a motion for the replacement of dead or dying plants as well as weed killer and mulch and a water allowance for the new plants.  Ray Dettmann seconds the motion.  Passed unopposed.

     A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Susan with Dan Villani’s second.  

